
Kulback's Construction named project manager of $15 million
hotel development; Designed by 3DI Architecture
February 20, 2009 - Upstate New York

Kulback's Construction has been selected to serve as construction manager of Aloft Hotel. The $15
million project is located near the Buffalo Niagara International Airport at 4217 Genesee St.
Projected to open in March of 2010, the six-story hotel will feature 153 rooms, meeting space, the w
xyz bar, and a fitness center. 
The hotel was designed by 3di Architecture. Tredo Engineers will serve as the structural engineer.

New York Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540


